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Update on lead-based paint at Carlisle Barracks
By Thomas Zimmerman    13 December 2018

 

I wanted to provide you the latest information in regards to possible
lead-based paint concerns in Carlisle Barracks homes. We still have no
reason to believe there is a lead based paint issue in our homes and
continue with actions communicated previously. 

Actions conducted since town hall

USAG Leadership conducted initial review/validation of Balfour
Beatty Communities actions, records, work order processes and
annual maintenance program 
Conducted water testing in representative homes from each housing
area (7 homes in total)- all water samples tested below threshold for
lead 

Army Corps of Engineers review of BBC records during the week of
Nov. 26
Army Corps of Engineers team visual inspections of select pre-1978
homes Dec. 17-20.

Balfour Beatty will contact residents whose homes will be
visually inspected.

Town Hall meeting after Jan. 1, once results are received from
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USACE records review and visual inspections. 
Follow-on briefings by BBC as necessary. 

Actions to come

We appreciate your patience and feedback as we continue to work this
important issue for our residents and families. 

If you have further questions or concerns about your home contact BBC at
(717) 243-7177 or the Army Housing Office at (717) 245-4951.


